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01/02/2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/s, 
 
  
At the beginning of the Foundation year all children complete a Literacy Assessment called an 
‘Observation Survey’. This assessment in an individual assessment which takes approximately 1 
hour to complete. I was hoping to conduct these assessments over 4 Wednesday’s (the Foundation 
rest day). 
 
If you could look at the table below and fill in a timeslot that would suit you to bring your child in for 
their assessment that would be great.  If possible, could you please nominate 3 times that suit and I 
will confirm with you your allocated timeslot after I have received all the responses.  
 
If it is not possible for you to bring your child into school on one of these Wednesday’s due to other 
commitments that’s not a problem there will be some time allocated to complete these assessments in 
school before the end of the term. 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Name: _________________________________ 

 
Please indicate below what day and time suits. Please mark 3 preferences. 
 
 

 
Time 

 
Wednesday 8th 

February 

 
Wednesday 15th 

February 

 
Wednesday 22rd 

February 

 
Wednesday 1st  

March 
 

8.45  
 

   

9.45 
 

    

11.15 
 

 
 

   

12.15  
 

   

 
 
With thanks, 
 
 
Fran Dayman  
Classroom Teacher 


